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Riley Purgatory Bluff Creek Watershed District
REVISION TO THE DISTRICT RULES 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Managers of the Riley Purgatory Bluff Creek Watershed District (RPBCWD) will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m., Wednesday, November 6, 2019, at the RPBCWD offices, 18681 Lake Drive E, Chanhassen, MN 55317, to receive comments on the proposed amendments of the RPBCWD Rules. The hearing is held pursuant to Minnesota Statutes sections 103B.231 and 103D.341. 

Revisions are proposed to the Rules to implement the policies and goals articulated in the RPBCWD’s 2018 Plan. The reasoning behind the proposed revisions is detailed in a Memorandum Supporting and Providing Explanation of Proposed Revisions of the Riley Purgatory Bluff Creek Watershed District Rules dated September 4, 2019. 

Copies of the proposed Rules amendments and Memorandum Supporting and Providing Explanation of Proposed Revisions of the Riley Purgatory Bluff Creek Watershed District Rules can be obtained by calling 952-607-6512 on the District’s website at https://www.rpbcwd.org/. Send written comments to Terry Jeffery, RPBCWD, 18681 Lake Drive E, Chanhassen, MN 55317 or tjeffery@rpbcwd.org by October 30, 2019. 

Dated: October 2, 2019 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF MANAGERS

David Zeigler, Secretary

